
 

 

 

Dear Lions, Tigers, Leopards and Panthers, 
 

It was lovely to read all your information about the animal you studied this week 

and your ideas about deforestation. Well done on all those different maths 

calculations too. We hope you enjoyed the story ‘365 Penguins.’ Just imagine 

having that many penguins or any type of animal in your home!  

In the previous week we all thought your poems were fantastic and the animals you 

created using different body parts were amazing and very peculiar. 
 

By now many of you will have met your Yr 3 teacher and we hope that you had a 

nice time and were pleased to see some of your friends again. We know you are 

really going to enjoy your junior school and will settle in quickly. 
 

In this week’s letter we thought we’d try out some jokes on you, see what you 

think…  
 

Q: Why did the music teacher need a ladder? 

A: To reach the high notes! 
 

Q: What kind of plates do they use on Venus? 

A: Flying saucers! 
 

Q: What did the pen say to the pencil? 

A: So, what's your point! 
 

Q: How did the music teacher get locked in the classroom? 

A: His keys were inside the piano! 
 

Q: What do elves learn in school? 

A: The elf-abet! 
 

Q: What object is king of the classroom? 

A: The ruler! 
 

Q: When do astronauts eat? 

A: At launch time! 
 

Q: What do librarians take with them when they go fishing? 

A: Bookworms! 
 

Q: What is the world's tallest building? 

A: The library because it has the most stories! 
 

Take care, love from 

Mrs Fergus-Smith, Mrs Hogan, Mr Owen and Miss Holbrook 

 
 


